September 8, 2006

To:

Van Thi Thanh Nguyen



14792 Givens Place



Westminster, CA 92683

From:

Tove B. Johnson



Payroll Manager

Re:

New IRS Regulations

Dear Van, 

Due to new IRS regulations for International Students and Non Resident Aliens, you are no longer required to claim an additional $33.10 on your W-4 form.  You are required to claim Single and One (1), regardless of you marital status.  This letter is to inform you that we have removed the additional $33.10 from your tax withholdings.  

If you have any questions, or would like to change your W-4, please contact Maureen in the payroll office at (714) 480-7525.

